

## 29 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

## School Photograph Day – Friday, 10 October 2025

As diarised in the school calendar Friday, 10 October is set aside for school photos. Pupils will be photographed by Pret-a-Portrait in the following order in our Sports Hall:

Period 1	Year 11
Period 2	Year 10
Period 3	Year 8
Period 4	Year 9
Period 5	Year 7

Please ensure your child is in correct, full school uniform. Please also note that flash photography will be used on the day and if you have any concerns regarding this, please let us know by emailing: <a href="mailto:contact@springfield.uk.net">contact@springfield.uk.net</a>

This year Pret-a-Portrait will be scheduling the school <u>sibling photographs</u> after school (2.45pm to 3.15pm). Please note that individual photos taken during the school day DO NOT need to be pre-booked.

If you would like your children to have their sibling photographs taken, it is imperative that you book using the link below. The sittings are FREE and all images will be put online for you to view and purchase at your leisure. Availability is limited and must be booked in advance. To reserve a sibling photograph, please visit:

## https://buytickets.at/pretaportrait/1865206

If you have any questions regarding sibling photos, please contact Pret-a-Portrait directly on 0800 021 7626 or <a href="mailto:customerservice@pret-a-portrait.net">customerservice@pret-a-portrait.net</a>

If you do not book, Pret-a-Portrait will not be able to offer your child(ren) a space. All bookings must be made by Wednesday, 08 October by 5pm.

Yours faithfully

Mr W Wharton

Deputy Headteacher

Springfield School Central Road, Drayton, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY

Headteacher Ms S F Spivey BSc, MA

Tel (023) 9237 9119 Email contact@springfield.uk.net Web www.springfield.uk.net Twitter @SpfldUK

